Attachment 4

Web-Based Survey to Improve the Quality and Effectiveness of CDC’s Technical
Assistance and Resources Promoting Adoption of Institute of Medicine Hypertension
Recommendations for States

Follow Up Reminder E-mail

You recently received an invitation to participate in a web based survey from the
Division for Heart Disease and Stroke Prevention at the Centers for Disease Control
and Prevention about your experiences with the Institute of Medicine (IOM) report
“Public Health Priorities to Reduce and Control Hypertension in the U.S.
Population” published in February 2010.

This is a reminder to please complete the survey, only if you have not already done so.
To respond to this survey please click the link below:

INSERT SURVEYMONKEY LINK

Please respond to this survey by [Insert date].

If you have already completed this survey, please ignore this request.
Again, we thank you for your willingness to participate in this project.

Please contact Rashon Lane at Phone: (770) 488-8036, E-mail: gvxO@cdc.gov if you
have any questions about this survey or project.
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